
FOI Ref  Response sent  
 
8407          15 Jan 2021 
 
(CCC) Food inspection report 
 
The last 3 Food Safety Officer's Inspection Reports for The Peking 
Restaurant, located at 10 Homerton Street, Cambridge CB2 8NZ. 
It says we are authorized these reports in this summary: 
https://ratings.food.gov.uk/business/en-GB/506710. 
 
Response:  
 
The last three inspection reports have been provided. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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